
Council Meeting – 05 July 2012 

 
8.1 QUESTION SUBMITTED BY COUNCILLOR BENSON TO THE LEADER OF THE 

COUNCIL – COUNCILLOR PUDDIFOOT 
 
Given the massive lobbying effort of BAA aimed at persuading the government to 
go back to the previous Labour government's disastrous policy of a third runway at 
Heathrow, will the Leader of the Council outline the proactive measures the Council 
continues to take to counter them? 

 
8.2 QUESTION SUBMITTED BY COUNCILLOR O’CONNOR TO THE CABINET 

MEMBER FOR SOCIAL SERVICES, HOUSING & HEALTH – COUNCILLOR 
CORTHORNE 

 
Will the Cabinet Member confirm that this Council does not, as alleged by (one ill 
informed commentator), have large unspent sums of S106 funding for housing in 
Hillingdon? 
 

8.3 QUESTION SUBMITTED BY COUNCILLOR DHILLON TO THE CABINET 
MEMBER FOR EDUCATION AND CHILDREN’S SERVICES – COUNCILLOR 
SIMMONDS  

 
Would the Cabinet Member please give the most up to date progress on the 
primary school expansion programme including how delays or health and safety 
issues are being dealt with? 

 
8.4 QUESTION SUBMITTED BY COUNCILLOR MACDONALD TO THE CABINET 

MEMBER FOR PLANNING, TRANSPORTATION & RECYCLING – 
COUNCILLOR BURROWS 

 
Would the Cabinet Member for Planning, Transportation & Recycling please 
update the Council on the poor state of West Drayton Cemetery and what action is 
being taken to improve it for bereaved families in the area? 
 

8.5 QUESTION SUBMITTED BY COUNCILLOR HARMSWORTH TO THE LEADER 
OF THE COUNCIL – COUNCILLOR PUDDIFOOT 

 
Would the Leader of the Council please give an update on the Yiewsley Pool site? 

 

QUESTIONS FROM MEMBERS  


